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o In 2015 Scothern agreed a Neighbourhood plan for 2015 to 2035 in accordance with the Localism Act 2012.
o In 2023 the Parish Council undertook a review of the plan in consultation with residents.
o The review took place at the same time as the development of the Central Lincolnshire Local Plan (CLLP).

o The Parish Council were active in objecting to any further developments in Scothern in the CLLP, however this
was finalised with additional developments for Scothern.

o Therefore, the Neighbourhood Plan has been reviewed in order to collaborate with the developers on these
sites and address issues for Scothern.

The Neighbourhood Plan will have real legal weight.

A final version of the Scothern Neighbourhood Plan, if supported at the referendum, will become part of the
“‘Development Plan” and it will enable the Residents supported by the Parish Council to have real influence over
planning in the village and it will be a considered by West Lindsey District Council in all planning decisions.

Our Vision.

By 2040, Scothern will continue to be a thriving, sustainable, supportive, rural community in which people enjoy
living and working. Scothern will:

Remain a distinctive, rural Parish which treasures its heritage assets.
Ensure housing meets the needs of current and future residents.
Retain its high-quality natural environment.

Sustain a thriving community with excellent facilities.
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The Scothern Neighbourhood Plan can be found on the Scothern Parish Council Website at
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Hard copies of the Plan can be viewed at the Recreation Centre, St Germain’s Church, The Methodist Church
and the Bottle and Glass.
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